
HOPE &  
HEROES  
WALK

SUNDAY, 
SEPTEMBER 

26TH, 2021

G E T  S O C I A L  W I T H
HOPE & HEROES! 

161 Fort Washington Ave., IP-7
New York, NY 10032

Info@HopeandHeroesWalk.org    
855-HnH-WALK (855-464-9255)

Christopher's "Kahntourage"
http://hhccf.convio.net/goto/Kahntourage

JOIN OUR TEAM
or 

DONATE TODAY!

Christopher has been 
undergoing chemotherapy 
treatment at Columbia 
University Medical Center for 
over a year now. Since his 
diagnosis of Langerhans Cell 
Histiocytosis, Christopher has 
been under the excellent care 
of Dr. Justine Kahn and her 
team. In that time 
Christopher and Dr. Kahn 
have become the best of 
friends! To honor that bond 
and help other children with 
their fight Christopher has 
formed his “Kahntourage” 
and would love for you to help 
him raise money for Hope & 
Heroes!

Scan the QR Code 
Below to Help!
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